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Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Antoniette (Toni) M. Guglielmo, Ph.D. as Assistant 
Director of the Getty Leadership Institute (GLI) at Claremont Graduate University (CGU). As GLI's 
Assistant Director, Toni will partner with me to develop, market, and deliver GLI's programs to the 
museum field. She will serve as our chief administrator, manage our communications strategy, and 
work closely with CGU staff and faculty. 

Toni brings an impressive background in museums and academia to the GLI. In 2011-2012, she was 
the Sylvan C. Coleman and Pamela Coleman Memorial Fund Fellow in the Department of Modern 
and Contemporary Art at the Metropolitan Museum of Art. Prior to her fellowship, she developed 
and managed an award-winning distance learning program at the Los Angeles County Museum of 
Art and served as the Assistant Director for the Museum of Creativity Project as well as a Project 
Associate at the Getty Education Institute for the Arts.  

Dr. Guglielmo has taught in the museum and college classrooms at the J. Paul Getty Museum, Otis 
College of Art and Design, and the University of California, Riverside. She received a B.A. from the 
University of California, Los Angeles, an M.A. from Tufts University, and a Ph.D. from the 
University of California, Santa Barbara. Her scholarly research focuses on intersections between 
museums and consumer culture and she is interested in how history informs and advances current 
theory and practice in the museum field. 

Toni begins her work with the GLI as our program relocates into shared space with the CGU’s Arts 
Management program and Sotheby's Institute of Art-Los Angeles. She can be reached at the GLI 
main phone line at 909-607-9477 or via email at gli@cgu.edu.   

I hope you will join me in welcoming Toni to the GLI at CGU family. 

 
Happily, 
 
Melody Kanschat 
Executive Director 


